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HONORARY VICE CONSULATE OF ITALY IN HONOLULU
VICE CONSOLATO ONORARIO DITALIA A HONOLULU

735 Bishop Strezt, Suite 201 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Tel: 808-531-2277 Fax: B08-531-2220 Email: carmen@immigrateus.com

February 28, 2008

To: The Hawaiian Kingdom Government
210 Tolani Avense Ste. 3
Honolulu, HI 96813 -

Dear Her Highness Kulamika Makekau Royal Minister of Foreign Affairs: :

1 acknowledge receipt of your lefter dated February 27, 2008, and I acknowledge that the
former Treaty between the Halian Government and the Bawaiian Kingdom was enacted
and valid for over a century. L aiso understand that this treaty was cancelled in August of
2007, for the Ttalian Governments failure to acknowledge your prior correspondence in
an affirmative letter of acknowledgment. .

This office on behalf of the Rtalian Government in Hawaii ackpowledges that there was 2
prior treaty that was not between the US or the State of Hawaii but between the Hawaiian
Kingdom and the Ialian government.

We acknowledge and recognize that the Hawaiian Kingdom exists and is operating at
210 Iolani Avenue in Honoluhy, Hawaii 96783. We appreciate your visits fo our office
and appreciate the relationship that Italy has with the Hawaiian Kingdom and it currenily
operating government.

Ci : n Di -S1 &
Honorary Vice Consul of Ialy in Hawaik
Representative for the Government of Itz

cc: San Francisco Consulate General




